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September 2024    From Ruth Haynie to my family and supporters 
With great thanks!

 
 

Bible club picture was taken on September 3, 2024.  There are 20 
children and 5 helpers (plus me).  We are studying Nehemiah and 
how he prays.  We are encouraging the children to pray more 
frequently. Since I now have more kids, I need more supplies.  Pray 
for God’s provision. 

A special thank you to all of you who prayed for helpers.  As you can 
see, God has answered! 
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I turned 70 in August.  It is hard to believe I am that old! (smile) 

I try to spend enough time studying for Club and for Ladies Bible 
Study. I use a lot of the illustrations from Dr. J. Vernon McGee’s 
commentary.    I also have Dr. David Jeremiah’s study Bible and the 
Bible Knowledge Commentary by Walvoord and Zuck. 

The ladies Bible study is 
in the minor prophets.  
This week we were in 
Hosea.  We were 
noticing how Israel’s 
disobedience of God 
is the same as how 
America treats God.  

I attend Rapid Valley 
Faith Baptist Church.  Our church needs a pastor.  
Please pray for this. 

Send me your prayer requests!  I do pray for as many of 
you as I have requests for. 

One reason the church has so little influence over the world 
is because the world has so much influence over the 
church.                                            Charles Spurgeon. 

“Before me, even as behind, GOD IS, and all is well.” 
                John Greenleaf Whittier 
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So grateful for your 
prayers and giving!  May 
God bless you 
abundantly! 

Ruth J. Haynie     27036 

US HWY 386 Lot 16, Hot Springs, 
SD 57747 

1-605-745-5371  
        Above: Talitha Stanley 

  `     Left: Clay Moody 

Below: Emma Smith, Tesa 
Holmquist, & Addy Smith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ruth with the children to the 
left 
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Review ?’s 
with Harmony 
(13) and Daisy 
(11) Kipp and 
Ruth. 
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Bible Study ladies – Norma Fleharty, Dianna Hampton, Mary Ann 
Garhart, Michele Stanton, & Kathy Sterle 


